
JONKER AWARDED THE BOMGAARS, INC. SCHOLARSHIP 

 

The Bomgaars, Inc. Scholarship was established to encourage students to pursue post-secondary 

education. This year’s recipient is Cody Jonker, Orange City. Cody is a student in the Associate 

of Arts program at NCC. To be eligible, students must achieve a 3.0 grade point average in high 

school or currently at NCC. 
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